
Headteacher: Miss Tara Hopkinson

Date: 03 October 2024

Dear families,

Re: Year 5 Science Trip – Winchester Space Dome

On Friday 11th October Year 5 will be visiting Summerfields Primary School in Newport for an
immersive space experience in a state of the art, mobile planetarium.

We will be travelling to Summerfields in two minibuses. The PTFA have kindly offered to help by
subsidising 50% of the cost of this travel. We are asking for a small contribution of £3 per pupil for
the remaining minibus balance.

Information about the trip

The trip will take place on the morning of Friday 11th October. Children will arrive at school as

normal. We will head out to Summerfields Primary at approximately 9.20am. We will spend 1 hour

at the dome, returning to school at 11am.

Clothing

The children need to come to school in their correct uniform please – not PE kit.

Food and Drinks

Children will return to school for lunch as usual. Please remember to pack a reusable water bottle

and fruit snack.

This trip is covered by your off-site visit consent held on your child’s file so separate consent is not

required.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the office.

Yours sincerely

Angela Collins – Science Lead


